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UFU TO TAKE AUXILARY CONCERNS TO
INDUSTRIAL COMMISSION

Despite your union’s persistence, QFRS have not
responded to the UFUQ interim proposal that hourly
rates and Captain’s allowance be increased, that
minimum payments for work on weekends and public
holidays be implemented, that a pager on-call allowance
be introduced, that increased superannuation payments
be phased in, and that negotiations for an auxiliaries’
certified agreement commence from 1 September 2012.

Despite our numerous attempts, QFRS have not agreed
to progress negotiations for an auxiliary certified
agreement.

On that basis your union has sought the assistance of the
Queensland Industrial Relations Commission. UFUQ
notified QIRC on 7/9/12 of a ‘breakdown in
negotiations’ and have ask the commission to preside
over a conference of the parties . You will be advised of
any progress in the QIRC.
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In the meantime, please ensure that your UFUQ
membership is up to date and your union has all of your
up to date contact details.
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Jason Hall and Allison Howearth
Auxiliary Delegates
UFUQ State Committee of Management
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